RoON DESANTIS

(GOVERNOR

January 15, 2019

Director Jared Moskowitz

Division of Emergency Management
2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100

Dear Director Moskowtiz:

Earlier today I issued a directive to the Department of Management Services
(DMS) instructing them to modify the protocol for reimbursement of expenses to state
workers and contractors as a result of the unconscionable actions by Airbnb to boycott
Israel.

I am directing the Division of Emergency Management to review the temporary
housing arrangements for disaster survivors in this state to ensure that this directive to
DMS does not adversely impact any displaced Floridians. If any disaster survivor is
receiving temporary housing through the services of Airbnb, you are instructed to work
with those individuals to ensure continuity of their housing.

I do not want to see Floridians displaced by natural disasters to be negatively
affected.

Sincerely,
Ron DeSantis
Governor
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